
 

 

Sanghamitra�����������������������Concluding word�������������������October 2008 Issue 
 

 
Concluding word 

 

Dear readers,�
�

�����Sanghamitra proudly entered into second year & wishes you all a happy, 
prosperous, healthy and blissful Dussehra. We are so happy that we are receiving 
many letters from you asking for new articles and more number of pages. That is 
acceptable, but we need to work little hard to do that. We will try to bring more 
articles in near future to win your heart. We request you to send articles either a 
science article, news article, about culture or anything that you think is useful for 
the readers. Send any articles or your feedback to�susri@sanghamitra.org��
�

�����Some of you wrote letters asking to announce some gifts for ‘Question 
Gallery’, ‘Salutation to your Solution’, ‘Kids’ Xword’, ‘Can you find the word’ 
etc. This is tough at this moment. But if someone sponsors those gifts, we will 
certainly consider that. Send your answers before December 15th either by E-mail 
or Postal mail. Encourage your kids to do Kids’ Xword and other challenges. Tell 
your friends about Sanghamitra. 
       �
�

Note ��Answers should be sent on or before December 15th.�

�

�����������������������������������������������������������������������Sanghamitra Team��
Our Address��
������Editor, 
��������Sanghamitra� 
��������12450 Lyric Ct., 
��������Saint Louis� 
��������MO 63146. 
 
Phone : (314) 878-9516 
 
E-mail � 
������susri@sanghamitra.org 
                   or 
������ainapura@yahoo.com�
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